
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18 September 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may have noticed, Usborne Cluster have changed their ACE target process to allow 
for a more rigorous system which allows pupils to make progress towards their EHCP 
targets. These targets have been broken into small steps which we hope students will be 
able to achieve over two terms, however, if targets are achieved before this time, new targets 
will be set as and when needed, meaning you may receive updated ACE plans throughout a 
term. 
 
We hope that this will allow ACE targets to be more student-centred. If you see your child 
making progress in any of these areas at home, please note them in their diaries and feel 
free to send in photos.  
 
We now use SCRUFFY targets in Usborne. SCRUFFY as opposed to SMART means that 
targets are: 
 

 Student-led 

 Creative 

 Relevant 

 Unspecified 

 Fun 

 For  

 Youngsters 
 
We hope that these will best reflect our sensory students and aid them in their progress and 
achievement. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Ginny Finch 
Usborne Cluster Leader 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


